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NOTICE1

 
 
Pursuant to the “Open Public Meetings Act”, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq, the New Jersey Board of 
Public Utilities (“Board”) hereby gives notice of Public Hearings to be held on October 3, 
October 18, October 20 and October 24, 2011.   
 
The purpose of these hearings is to solicit public comments regarding the state of preparedness 
and responsiveness of the local electric distribution companies prior to, during and after 
Hurricane Irene. 
 
The hearings will be held: 
 

Monday, October 3, 2011 
4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Rutgers EcoComplex 

1200 Florence-Columbus Road 
Bordentown, NJ 08505-4200 

Directions - go to ecocomplex.rutgers.edu 
 
 

Tuesday, October 18, 2011 
4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey 
101 Vera King Farris Drive 

Campus Center, Event Room 
Galloway, NJ 08205-9441 

(Parking Lots 1 - 5) 
Directions – go to www.stockton.edu
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Thursday, October 20, 2011 

4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
John H. Stamier Police Academy 

1176 Raritan Road 
Main Lecture Hall 

Scotch Plains, NJ 07076 
Directions – go to www.njaar.org/ucpa.htm

 
 

Monday, October 24, 2011 
4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Ramapo College of New Jersey 
505 Ramapo Valley Rd 
The Trustees Pavilion 
Mahwah, NJ 07430 

Directions – go to www.ramapo.edu 
 
Written comments may also be submitted via email to board.secretary@bpu.state.nj.us or in 
writing to: 
 

Kristi Izzo, Secretary of the Board 
Board of Public Utilities 

P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

 
Please reference Hurricane Irene comments – Docket Number EO110900543 - in the subject 
matter for emails and in the heading of any written correspondence.  Comments will be 
accepted until October 31, 2011. 
 
 

 
_________________ 
Kristi Izzo 
Secretary of the Board 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated: September 28, 2011 
 
Persons interested in attending the above Meeting who require special accommodations because of 
disability should contact the Office of the Secretary of the Board at (609) 292-1599 at least three (3) days 
prior to the Meeting date so that appropriate arrangements can be made. 
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